
 

August 1, 2016:   

Call for Nominations for IAAER Executive Committee 
Dear IAAER member, 
 
The current two-year term of each member of the IAAER Executive Committee ends 
November 2016. The Nominations Committee invites you to submit one or more 
nominations for any of the following positions: 
  
1.      * President 
2.      * Vice-President, Finance and Administration 
3.       Vice-President, Education 
4.      * Vice-President, Research 
5.       Vice-President, Conferences 
6.      * Vice-President, Practice 
7.       Vice-President, Membership 
8.       Vice-President, Communications 
9.       Vice-President, World Congress 
  
Executive Committee members may serve a maximum of two terms in any one 
position. In the list of positions, an * (asterisk) means the person who holds that position 
now may be re-nominated for a second term.  
  
Your nomination letter should be sent to Kazuo Hiramatsu (hirak@kwansei.ac.jp) no 
later than August 30, 2016. The nomination letter should specify the position(s) for 
which your nominee is nominated, and your reasons for the nomination. 
  
Thank you for your support of IAAER. 
  
Kazuo Hiramatsu, Chair IAAER Nominations Committee 
hirak@kwansei.ac.jp 


